
Town of Cornish
PLANNING BOARD

17 Maple Street
Cornish, Maine 04020

Telephone: 207.625.4324    Fax: 207.625.4416

Monday, May 19, 2014
WORKSHOP MEETING MINUTES (Approved 6/16/14) 5 Yea, 0 Nay

In Attendance:      P   John Morrissey,    P    Ken Hall,    P   Bill Hoxie,    P   Norm Harding, _P   Mat Cama
Guests:   None
Call Meeting to Order:   6:44 PM by John Morrissey

New Business:

1. Approve minutes of the April 21, 2014 Workshop meeting
a. Motion by Ken Hall to approve as presented, seconded by Norm Harding; Voted 5-0.

2. Finalize letter to Bruce Hamilton re: Rite Aid inactivity (edited copy attached)

a. The sample letter was reviewed and edited slightly.  The finalized letter is attached.  Bill will provide 
an update at the June 16 workshop.

3. Finalize e-mail to Mike O’Donnell re: SLZ maps
a. The edited version of the e-mail to Mike O’Donnell is attached.  Bill will provide an update at the 

June 16 workshop.
4. Communication from Dan Sherman re: “Paper streets”

a. Dan Sherman forwarded an e-mail he received from Mary Costigan (Bernstein Shur) regarding 
towns that exempted certain unaccepted ways, or paper streets from being vacated in any 
subdivision after September 29, 1997 (15 years after the subdivision plan is recorded).  The Planning 
Board is unaware of any properties in Cornish that fall into this category. 

5. Other:

a. Mat Cama gave an update of the recent activity of the Veteran’s Monument Committee:  There is a 
possibility that a site has been chosen on Route 5 on private land, but there has been no contact with 
the BOS or Planning Board thus far. 

Unfinished Business:  None
Communications Received/Sent:   See above
Adjourn:   8:30 PM
Next Meeting:  Business Meeting on Monday, June 2, 2014 @ 6:30 PM

Respectfully Submitted:

William Hoxie
Planning Board Secretary


